Emergency repair works on sewer at
Seaview Promenade, Deep Water Bay

A spokesman for the Drainage Services Department (DSD) said today (March
24) that the DSD received a report on sewer leakage at Seaview Promenade,
Deep Water Bay, in the evening yesterday (March 23). An investigation was
immediately conducted and it was confirmed that the concerned sewer is a 450
millimetres diameter pressurised sewage main. The DSD is carrying out
emergency repair works. The quality of the nearby waters will potentially be
affected. Members of the public are advised not to swim at Deep Water Bay
Beach and Repulse Bay Beach or the nearby waters to protect public health.

The DSD commenced the construction and rehabilitation of sewage rising
mains in Southern District in January this year, to construct about 8.8
kilometres of sewage rising mains connecting the sewage pumping station at
Island Road, Southern District, to the sewerage system at Ap Lei Chau Bridge
Road, including the construction of about 1.5km subsea twin pressurised sewer
to replace the above concerned pressurised sewage main, to enhance the
overall stability of the sewage system.
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